Mary Franco

From: Lynn Van Amburgh <LynnVA@OdessaChamber.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 1:55 PM

To: Mary Franco; Michael Adkins

Subject: September 18th School Board Meeting Presentation
Importance: High

Thank you for calling me back this afternoon Mary!

Pink the Basin would like to make a short presentation at the September 18" board meeting to talk about Pink the Basin
and what our organization does. We expect one or possibly two board members to present the Trustees with lapel pins
promoting Breast Cancer screening and our annual luncheon on Tuesday, October 2™. Below is a brief description of our
organization. If you need anything else let me know.

Thank you again for your help!

what is pink the basin?

The mission of Pink the Basin, Inc. is to raise awareness of women’s health issues and foster educational and service
initiatives that positively embrace women’s health.

Pink the Basin is a non-profit organization that believes every woman deserves to know if they have breast cancer.
Fueled by a passion that comes from their differing experiences with the disease, the Pink the Basin board members and
volunteers work tirelessly to raise the money it takes to realize their dream.

With these funds, Pink the Basin provides grants, which allow women in the Permian Basin who cannot afford a
mammogram due to a lack of or inadequate insurance, to get the mammography services they need.

Hand in hand with their community Pink the Basin embraces the hope that all women will have the resources they need
to become ambassadors of their own health.

All donations to Pink the Basin remain in the Permian Basin. Funds are used to provide mammograms, diagnostics &
prosthesis.
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